Planning application comment was submitted on the01 May 2025 15:29 PM

The following is a comment on application P251251/PA7 by Alan Yeomans

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment: Planning approval under P241159/F was for the replacement of the old towers and replacement with
single pole standards. This application appears to retain one of the old towers for this equipment.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Alan
Last name: Yeomans

Address: 7 The Bines, Clehonger, HR2 9RA

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/A

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=251251

Form reference: FS-Case-710987887



